
 
 

 
 

OFFICIAL INVITATION TO 
EUMACS 2023 

             
Dear Rectors and Commandants, 
 
It is a pleasure and an honor to invite you and one accompanying officer to the European Union 
Military Academies Commandants’ Seminar (EUMACS) 2023. On the occasion of  the Spanish 
presidency for the Council of the European Union, the Spanish Air & Space Force Academy (AGA) 
will hold the event on November 8 to 10 in San Javier, Spain. 
 
According to a decision made during EMACS 2017, invite to attend the Seminar are the institutions 
of all European Union member countries involved in basic military officer education for all arms and 
services. 
 
The event includes presentations/debates/latest information focused mainly on the improvement of 
international cooperation among higher education military institutions. 
 
The venue of the meetings will be DoubleTree La Torre Golf & Spa Resort, offering the advantage of 
having accommodations and the event activities under the same roof.  Arrivals will be expected for 
the 8th of November and departures on the 10th or 11th of November, if you join in the cultural event in 
the morning of the 10th. 
 
Rector/Commandant, if you decide to participate in this Seminar, you can find all administrative 
information, prices and/or deadlines in the Administrative Information Sheet.  Together with all other 
papers, you may download this letter from the event site at http://www.emilyo.eu/node/878.  The event 
email addresses for all further communication are epersol@ext.mde.es and agallo1@ea.mde.es  
 
My staff and myself look forward to seeing you in San Javier! 

 
Very Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Director (Commander) of the Spanish Air & Space Force Academy 
COL Pascual SORIA MARTÍNEZ 

Academia General del Aire y del Espacio 
Coronel Director 
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